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In accordance with the Law Enforcement Training and 
Community Safety Act (LETCSA), the Union Gap Police 
Department is seeking members of the community to be a 
community representative assigned to a special 
investigations unit.   
 
The special investigations unit is a multiagency 
investigation team that investigates law enforcement uses 
of force that cause serious bodily injury or death.  The 
community representative works directly with the unit 
commander to help ensure an independent, transparent, 
and credible investigation.   
 
Interested members of the community should contact 
Chief Gregory Cobb for additional information for this 
important position.   

 
 


